
 

 
 

COUNCIL NEWS 
University of Adelaide 
Council meeting held on 
Monday 14 February 2022 
Report from the Chancellor 

The Chancellor thanked retiring Council 
members Ms Leah Schamschurin and Mr 
Dan Bonsu for their significant 
contributions, and welcomed the incoming 
Council members Ms Bisma Changez and 
Mr Oscar Ong, who attended the meeting 
as observers.  

The Chancellor reported on:  

• the Vice-Chancellor’s first anniversary 
in the role on 8 February 2022;  

• the upcoming Council and senior 
management strategic retreat
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